
Teatime Tunes
New online folkgroup for young,
enthusiastic instrumentalists

Come and learn a new tune & play your
favourites with other musicians from
across Northumberland in a fun and
welcoming atmosphere
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Starting Monday 8th March 2021

6 - 6.45pm
Open to under 18s
No folk music experience needed
Suitable for intermediate instrumentalists (1 yr of playing - grade 5 level)
Non-folk instruments welcome but will need to be Grade 3+
Ability to read sheet music not necessary

Any questions and to sign up - contact us:
rachel.robbins@northumberland.gov.uk
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